
census.gov/acs

U.S. Census Bureau
Atlanta Regional Office

Atlanta, GA 30303DC

Go to: respond.census.gov/acs
Log in with your user ID:
Enter the user ID letters and numbers exactly as you see them above.

Por favor complete la Encuesta sobre la Comunidad Estadounidense.

La encuesta está disponible en español.
Por internet: Vaya a respond.census.gov/acs. Haga clic en "Para completar en español, oprima aquí."
Por teléfono: Llame al 1–877–833–5625 para hablar en español con un empleado de la Oficina del Censo.

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY:
Control #:

Dear Resident:

A U.S. Census Bureau employee may have recently contacted you to help you complete the
American Community Survey. If you have responded, thank you. If you have not responded,
we will contact you soon.

Please complete the survey today to avoid an in-person interview:

You are required by U.S. law to respond to this survey. The Census Bureau is required by
law to keep your information confidential.

If a Census Bureau employee visits you, he or she will present a photo ID that includes their
name, a Department of Commerce watermark, and an expiration date. He or she will have a
laptop and will contact you between 9 a.m. and 9 p.m. You may also be contacted by phone.

The information from this survey helps identify needs such as affordable housing, job 
training, and emergency planning. Your response makes a difference! Thank you for helping 
your community prepare for a better future.

If you have any questions call us at 1–800–424–6974. We are happy to help you.

Sincerely,

George Grandy Jr.
Regional Director

Attachment G - CAPI Internet Letter for All ROs (Mailed)
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census.gov/acs

U.S. Census Bureau
Chicago Regional Office

Oak Brook, IL 60523DC

Go to: respond.census.gov/acs
Log in with your user ID:
Enter the user ID letters and numbers exactly as you see them above.

Por favor complete la Encuesta sobre la Comunidad Estadounidense.

La encuesta está disponible en español.
Por internet: Vaya a respond.census.gov/acs. Haga clic en "Para completar en español, oprima aquí."
Por teléfono: Llame al 1–877–833–5625 para hablar en español con un empleado de la Oficina del Censo.

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY:
Control #:

Dear Resident:

A U.S. Census Bureau employee may have recently contacted you to help you complete the
American Community Survey. If you have responded, thank you. If you have not responded,
we will contact you soon.

Please complete the survey today to avoid an in-person interview:

You are required by U.S. law to respond to this survey. The Census Bureau is required by
law to keep your information confidential.

If a Census Bureau employee visits you, he or she will present a photo ID that includes their
name, a Department of Commerce watermark, and an expiration date. He or she will have a
laptop and will contact you between 9 a.m. and 9 p.m. You may also be contacted by phone.

The information from this survey helps identify needs such as affordable housing, job 
training, and emergency planning. Your response makes a difference! Thank you for helping 
your community prepare for a better future.

If you have any questions call us at 1–800–865–6384, option 1. We are happy to help you.

Sincerely,

Marilyn A. Sanders
Regional Director
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census.gov/acs

U.S. Census Bureau
Denver Regional Office

Lakewood, CO 80235DC

Go to: respond.census.gov/acs
Log in with your user ID:
Enter the user ID letters and numbers exactly as you see them above.

Por favor complete la Encuesta sobre la Comunidad Estadounidense.

La encuesta está disponible en español.
Por internet: Vaya a respond.census.gov/acs. Haga clic en "Para completar en español, oprima aquí."
Por teléfono: Llame al 1–877–833–5625 para hablar en español con un empleado de la Oficina del Censo.

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY:
Control #:

Dear Resident:

A U.S. Census Bureau employee may have recently contacted you to help you complete the
American Community Survey. If you have responded, thank you. If you have not responded,
we will contact you soon.

Please complete the survey today to avoid an in-person interview:

You are required by U.S. law to respond to this survey. The Census Bureau is required by
law to keep your information confidential.

If a Census Bureau employee visits you, he or she will present a photo ID that includes their
name, a Department of Commerce watermark, and an expiration date. He or she will have a
laptop and will contact you between 9 a.m. and 9 p.m. You may also be contacted by phone.

The information from this survey helps identify needs such as affordable housing, job 
training, and emergency planning. Your response makes a difference! Thank you for helping 
your community prepare for a better future.

If you have any questions call us at 1–888–209–7659. We are happy to help you.

Sincerely,

Cathy L. Lacy
Regional Director
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census.gov/acs

U.S. Census Bureau
Los Angeles Regional Office

Burbank, CA 91504DC

Go to: respond.census.gov/acs
Log in with your user ID:
Enter the user ID letters and numbers exactly as you see them above.

Por favor complete la Encuesta sobre la Comunidad Estadounidense.

La encuesta está disponible en español.
Por internet: Vaya a respond.census.gov/acs. Haga clic en "Para completar en español, oprima aquí."
Por teléfono: Llame al 1–877–833–5625 para hablar en español con un empleado de la Oficina del Censo.

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY:
Control #:

Dear Resident:

A U.S. Census Bureau employee may have recently contacted you to help you complete the
American Community Survey. If you have responded, thank you. If you have not responded,
we will contact you soon.

Please complete the survey today to avoid an in-person interview:

You are required by U.S. law to respond to this survey. The Census Bureau is required by
law to keep your information confidential.

If a Census Bureau employee visits you, he or she will present a photo ID that includes their
name, a Department of Commerce watermark, and an expiration date. He or she will have a
laptop and will contact you between 9 a.m. and 9 p.m. You may also be contacted by phone.

The information from this survey helps identify needs such as affordable housing, job 
training, and emergency planning. Your response makes a difference! Thank you for helping 
your community prepare for a better future.

If you have any questions call us at 1–800–992–3530, option 1. We are happy to help you.

Sincerely,

Julie Lam
Regional Director
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census.gov/acs

U.S. Census Bureau
New York Regional Office

New York, NY 10005DC

Go to: respond.census.gov/acs
Log in with your user ID:
Enter the user ID letters and numbers exactly as you see them above.

Por favor complete la Encuesta sobre la Comunidad Estadounidense.

La encuesta está disponible en español.
Por internet: Vaya a respond.census.gov/acs. Haga clic en "Para completar en español, oprima aquí."
Por teléfono: Llame al 1–877–833–5625 para hablar en español con un empleado de la Oficina del Censo.

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY:
Control #:

Dear Resident:

A U.S. Census Bureau employee may have recently contacted you to help you complete the
American Community Survey. If you have responded, thank you. If you have not responded,
we will contact you soon.

Please complete the survey today to avoid an in-person interview:

You are required by U.S. law to respond to this survey. The Census Bureau is required by
law to keep your information confidential.

If a Census Bureau employee visits you, he or she will present a photo ID that includes their
name, a Department of Commerce watermark, and an expiration date. He or she will have a
laptop and will contact you between 9 a.m. and 9 p.m. You may also be contacted by phone.

The information from this survey helps identify needs such as affordable housing, job 
training, and emergency planning. Your response makes a difference! Thank you for helping 
your community prepare for a better future.

If you have any questions call us at 1–800–991–2520, option 1. We are happy to help you.

Sincerely,

Jeff Behler
Regional Director
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census.gov/acs

U.S. Census Bureau
Philadelphia Regional Office

Philadelphia, PA 19106DC

Go to: respond.census.gov/acs
Log in with your user ID:
Enter the user ID letters and numbers exactly as you see them above.

Por favor complete la Encuesta sobre la Comunidad Estadounidense.

La encuesta está disponible en español.
Por internet: Vaya a respond.census.gov/acs. Haga clic en "Para completar en español, oprima aquí."
Por teléfono: Llame al 1–877–833–5625 para hablar en español con un empleado de la Oficina del Censo.

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY:
Control #:

Dear Resident:

A U.S. Census Bureau employee may have recently contacted you to help you complete the
American Community Survey. If you have responded, thank you. If you have not responded,
we will contact you soon.

Please complete the survey today to avoid an in-person interview:

You are required by U.S. law to respond to this survey. The Census Bureau is required by
law to keep your information confidential.

If a Census Bureau employee visits you, he or she will present a photo ID that includes their
name, a Department of Commerce watermark, and an expiration date. He or she will have a
laptop and will contact you between 9 a.m. and 9 p.m. You may also be contacted by phone.

The information from this survey helps identify needs such as affordable housing, job 
training, and emergency planning. Your response makes a difference! Thank you for helping 
your community prepare for a better future.

If you have any questions call us at 1–866–238–1374, option 2. We are happy to help you.

Sincerely,

Fernando Armstrong
Regional Director
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